
Announcements 
 

Welcome Boy Scouts! 
Welcome to Boy Scout Troop 795! We are grateful for their service to our community and love sharing 
our space with them on a weekly basis. Thanks for helping us lead in worship today. 
 
Ash Wednesday and Wednesday Night Dinner – February 14  
Dinner this week is baked chicken with stuffing and gravy, rolls, salad, and dessert for adults and 
chicken nuggets for the kids. Dinner begins at 5:45pm. Dinner is $8/adult, $3/child, $25 family max. 
We will have an Ash Wednesday service in the sanctuary beginning at 6:30pm. This will be the only 
activity that night for all ages. Join us as we prepare the way for the Lenten season. 
 
New Volunteer Opportunity!  
We are excited to share a new volunteering opportunity as part of our school partnership program! 
Dumbarton Elementary School is seeking dedicated individuals to support various activities, and we're 
excited about the impact our church members can make. Volunteer opportunities include Lunch 
Monitoring, Filing/Shelving Work, and Reading to Students. If you are interested, please reach out to 
Mark Parent for next steps. 
We also have a request from Hermitage High School for volunteers to serve as mentors twice a month 
during the lunch hour. Please see Mark Parent if you are interested. 
 
Arkansas Mission Trip 
Glen Allen Baptist Church will travel to Helena, Arkansas, July 6-12 to partner with Together for Hope 
Arkansas. This wonderful family trip is meaningful for all ages, from preschool to senior adults! If you 
would like more information, contact Ann Carter. 
 
Lenten Series 
We will begin a 5-week study on Holy Week beginning February 18 in worship and February 21 in 
small groups. Each week, we will study the same passage in our men's and women's small groups as we 
will in worship. Mark your calendars now to participate in this time of reflection. Stay tuned for ways to  
sign up. 
 
Scholarships 
The George H. Moody Scholarship fund is now available to active members of the Glen Allen Baptist 
Church or descendants of an active member. Applicants must reside in Henrico, Hanover or Richmond. 
This scholarship is awarded in memory of George H. Moody for college or seminary students. The sum 
is to be divided equally among the applicants. Requests for scholarship must be made by April 1, 2024. 
Applicants should send a letter of introduction, including the school they plan to attend and their plan 
of study. All applicants need to call the church office for an application packet.  
 
The Henry L. Quarles Memorial Scholarship will be awarded to an undergraduate student attending 
the University of Richmond. Applicants should send a letter of introduction including their plan of 
study. All applicants need to call the church office for an application packet. The deadline is March 1, 
2024. 
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                                          The Service of Worship 

 
February 11, 2024 

Scout Sunday 

 

Prelude   Jan Kessler 
 

Welcome, Boy Scout Recognition, Announcements, Invocation     Melissa Fallen 
 
*Gathering Hymn Come Live in the Light (see insert)   WE ARE CALLED 
 
Old Testament Reading                  Psalm 27:1-4, page 546 of the Pew Bible                            Darie Lee 

             
The Morning Prayer                                  The Lord’s Prayer  Darie Lee 

Our Father who art in heaven, hallowed be Thy name; 
Thy kingdom come; Thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. 
Give us this day our daily bread, and forgive us our trespasses, 

as we forgive those who trespass against us, 
and lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil. 
For Thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory, 

                                                                for ever and ever. Amen.  
 

*Hymn of Worship #16                          O, Worship the King                          LYONS 

Boy Scout Gratitude  Trey Booker 
 
Offertory Prayer                     Ann Carter 

Offertory The Summons   Sanctuary Choir 
 by John Belle 
 
*Doxology   Praise God from whom all blessings flow. 
                                                         Praise Him all creatures here below. 

                                            Praise Him above, ye heavenly hosts. 
              Praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost. Amen. 
 

Children’s Sermon                                           Darie Lee 
         Children through 2nd grade are invited to attend Children’s Church. 
 

Hymn of Preparation #465  I Want Jesus to Walk with Me SOJOURNER 
 



Sermon A Misunderstood Jesus               Melissa Fallen 
 Mark 8:27-33, 9:1-8 
 
*Hymn of Response # 285                 Wherever He Leads I'll Go     FALLS CREEK 

Benediction                 Melissa Fallen 
               

*Sending Song                                             Go With Us, Lord                                         TALLIS’ CANON 
    Go with us, Lord, and guide the way 
    Through this and every coming day, 
   That in Your Spirit strong and true 

       Our lives may be our gift to You. 
 

*Please stand as you are able.  
 

What happens inside these church walls should change the way we act outside of these walls. Please 
take a moment to reflect on what you have learned today and answer the following questions: 

 
Who do you say that Jesus is? 

 
How does that reflect in your life every day? 

 
Offering 
If you would like to make a gift to God’s ongoing work through GABC, you may do so in one of the 
following ways: 

● Place your gift in the offering plate as you leave worship. 

● Mail your check to P.O. Box 1245, Glen Allen, VA 23060 

● Give securely online at glenallenbaptist.org/give. 
 

Welcome to Our Guests 
Thank you for joining us this morning in worship. We invite you to follow the QR link below or use the 
guest form in your pew to help us get to know you better. Please reach out to our staff or ushers at any 

time if we can be of assistance to you. Restrooms are located in the hallway behind the choir loft or 
downstairs on the main floor. 

 
 


